From: beverly hills film festival info@beverlyhillsfilmfestival.com Subject: Congratulations! You've Been Accepted to the 2015 BHFF!

Date: April 4, 2015 at 7:41 PM
To: tammygname



## View this email in your browser

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with beverly hills film festival. Please <u>reconfirm</u> your interest in receiving emails from us. If you do not wish to receive any more emails, you can <u>unsubscribe here</u>.



## Congratulations!

Welcome to the 2015 Beverly Hills Film Festival!

"It's the constant and determined effort that breaks down resistance, Sweeps away all obstacles." -Claude M. Bristol

Dear Screenplay Writer:

On behalf of the Beverly Hills Film Festival Committee, I would like to thank you for applying to this year's event, which is scheduled to take place on April 29rd – May 3rd in the heart of Beverly Hills.

The daunting task of deciding criteria and standards is never easy and this year has been our most challenging yet! Nevertheless, we are committed to and take great pride in the task-at-hand, and a fair and true decision is always reached.

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that your screenplay has been accepted into the 2015 Beverly Hills Film Festival. Please note that festival locations, instructions and announcements will be available in the coming weeks at http://www.beverlyhillsfilmfestival.com. We will be sending you a series of e-mails in the coming week with the full rules, regulations, and other important information.

At this time, the committee would once again like to extend its excitement and pleasure on welcoming you on board and look forward to what promises to be a truly inspirational and spirited event.

Congratulations!

## **Nino Simone**

Acting President of Beverly Hills Film Festival

Beverly Hills Film Festival 9663 Santa Monica Blvd. Suite #777 Beverly Hills, CA 90210